
Notice of Public Information Centre No. 2 
Wastewater Treatment Operations Master Plan 
 
Please find attached a copy of the notice for the second (and final) Public Information 
Centre for the subject Master Plan. 
 
The City of London operates five wastewater treatment plants and 36 pumping 
stations.  This Master Plan looks at the need for new and upgraded wastewater facilities 
to develop an informed long-term plan for this infrastructure. 
 
Project information is available on the City Get Involved website, including details of the 
virtual Public Information Centre No. 2 to be held on Wednesday, September 29 at 5 
pm.  A recorded video presentation will be made available following the PIC on the Get 
Involved website. 
 
The Notice of Public Information Centre No. 2 is being emailed to agencies, 
stakeholders and Indigenous Communities. This notice will also appear in the Londoner 
on September 16, and September 23, 2021. 
 
By copy of this information to the Clerk’s Office, I would request that this notice 
be circulated to other elected officials, as appropriate. 
 
Regards, 
 
 

 

Marcy McKillop, P.Eng.  
Environmental Services Engineer 
Wastewater Treatment Operations 
City of London 

 
109 Greenside Avenue 
London, ON   N6J 2X5 
P: 519.661.CITY(2489) x 4976 | Cell: 226.688.8176 | Fax: 519.661.0199 
mmckillop@london.ca | www.london.ca  
 
As part of our ongoing efforts to stop the spread of COVID-19, the City of London has made 
changes to many City services.  Visit our website for the latest information about City services 
and COVID-19. 
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